ATTACHMENT 1B-1

From: Javier Arturo Reyes

Sent: Thursday, September 23, 2010 9:38 PM

To: Robert James Harrington

Subject: RE: Request to add WCOB 1012 to program of study

Dear Bob,

I was able to talk to the people involved in looking at the enrollment trends in this course.

Although we see possible challenges from increasing enrollments, we believe that it is something that we can work with.

If anything, we would only ask that you keep us informed if you see dramatic increases in enrollment coming your way. Just to be prepared, we want to serve the students of the University adequately and we don't want to sacrifice the quality of the learning experience, so we want to be able to react.

Please do let me know if you need something else from our College or my office,

Thank you for your patience with us,

Take care,

Javier

Javier A. Reyes | Associate Dean for Undergraduate Studies Honors Program Director Associate Professor in Economics

Sam M. Walton College of Business WCOB 328N University of Arkansas Fayetteville, AR 72701-1201

p 479.575.7105 | f 479.575.2525 | <u>jreyes@walton.uark.edu</u>

From: Bob Harrington [mailto:rharring@uark.edu] Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2010 9:18 AM

To: Javier Arturo Reyes

Subject: Request to add WCOB 1012 to program of study

Dear Dr. Reyes,

We are in the process of making a few changes to the Hospitality Management program of study. We would to add WCOB 1012 (Legal Environment of Business) as a required course and are seeking your approval to do so. In the past, I have contacted Dr. Curington for these requests but it looks like you are the contact currently (if that is not the case, please indicate who the contact might be).

We have about 175 students majoring in hospitality management with many already taking this course on a regular basis.

If you agree that adding WCOB 1012 is OK, please email an approval back to me. We hope to present the change on the Oct. 8 curriculum meeting.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. I have attached a copy of the program of study draft.

Thanks, Bob

Robert J. Harrington, PhD, MBA, CEC 21st Century Endowed Chair in Hospitality University of Arkansas Fayetteville, AR 72701 Tele: (479) 575-4700

Fax: (479) 575-4700

Email: rharring@uark.edu

Personal Website: http://comp.uark.edu/~rharring